
Biodiversity 2010 – Poster Exhibition 
 

7- 20 June 2010 
Hostry, Norwich Cathedral 

Norwich Cathedral will host a vibrant poster exhibition which will cover a huge range of topics 
under the broad theme, Biodiversity.  
 
The free poster exhibition is produced by researchers in the Faculty of Science at the 
University of East Anglia and marks the United Nations’ International Year of Biodiversity. The 
exhibition posters will be informative and accessible to everyone. They will cover a wide 
range of academic disciplines, such as biology, ecology and environmental sciences – 
perhaps even inspiring the researchers of the future. 
 
On Sunday 20 June, the exhibition will be manned by the poster presenters who will be on 
hand to answer questions about their research. There will also be a chance to look at a live 
display of bees and beetles from 12.00pm-3.00pm.  

The exhibition runs in the new Hostry at the Cathedral from 7-20 June and will be open at 
9.30am-4.30pm Monday to Saturday and Sundays 12pm-3pm and admission is free. 
Other times the exhibition will be manned by researchers: 
Tuesday 8 June 1500-1630  
Weds 9 June 1400-1530  
Thursday 10 June 1130-1300 
 
For more information about the exhibition, please contact 01603 592130 or email 
events@uea.ac.uk. 
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